
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 11, 2005 
 
Michael Merritt 
Place Vendome 
48 Hugus Alley 
Pasadena, CA 91103 
 
Dear Mike: 
 
As you know, support for the Centennial Clock has been very strong.  
But President Jack asked that I remind those few with outstanding 
pledges that we would like to have payment in full by the end of this 
month, as we are ordering the recognition plaque in early March. 
 
Accordingly, this is to remind you of your pledge of $500. 
 
Checks should be payable to San Marino Rotary Charities.  A response 
envelope is enclosed.   
 
We again thank you for your generous support.   The Centennial Clock will 
be a wonderful gift to our community to mark the 100th anniversary of the 
founding of Rotary.  It’s a project of which we will be proud 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Dennis Kneier 
Fundraising Committee Co-chair 


